
All Road Construction Updates are posted on our web site at: www.co.logan.oh.us/engineer 

 
 

ROAD CLOSURE NOTICE 
 

For Immediate Release: Tuesday, November 5, 2013 

 

CR 57 TO CLOSE FOR  

 UTILITY POLE / POWER LINE WORK 

The Logan County Engineer’s Office announces that Logan County 
Cooperative will be replacing a utility pole and performing power line work on 
Sunday, November 10, 2013 between the hours of 7:00 A.M. and 10:00 A.M.  
County Road 57 between CR 130 and US Route 33 will be closed during 
work.  
 
Please contact Logan County Cooperative at 937-592-4781 for more 
information. 
 
We apologize for any inconvenience. 
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